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Event Accessibility Statement

Romstock is an event that welcomes everyone.

Designated parking areas near the event are provided with a surface of compacted gravel
which can be traversed by wheelchair users and is free of obstructions or trip hazards.

Primary access to the site is by a paved path without steps or trip hazards. However, a slope
of approximately 1:12 exists. The path is suitable for wheelchair users. Wheelchair or
mobility support can be provided to anyone upon their request.

The main event takes place outdoors on a short-mown grass surface which is free from trip
hazards but does slope at approximately 1:12 and has some localised undulations. The
ground can become boggy in wet weather. Wheelchair or mobility support can be provided
to anyone upon their request.

A designated area that is undercover for people in wheelchairs and their helpers is available;
this is behind the designated dancing area, so users should be aware that sightlines may be
affected in a similar way to all members of the public who use the marquees.

If made in advance, we will try and accommodate any reasonable request for hearing, visual
or another type of support to allow everyone to enjoy the event.

All assistance dogs are welcome, and water is available for them. However, owners should be
aware that Romstock is a busy and noisy event with lots of people dancing.

On the day people who require support should inform a member of staff at the gate. A brief
conversation should confirm what, if any, support is required by that person. Note should be
made of any support needs in case of emergency site evacuations. If required, the telephone
number of the Event supervisor should be provided for them to use as they require.

A disabled toilet is available.
A private / quiet area is available upon request.
Trained paramedics and first aid with an ambulance are on site.
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